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City of Harris

Pride in our Community


November 7, 2024
RE: Lead service line inventory update
Dear Harris Water/Sewer Resident:

The City of Harris has completed and submitted our service line materials inventory to the Minnesota Department of Health. 

In November of 2023 we started the process to identify the service lines, many residents sent pictures to the City, then again in May 2024 another letter was sent to get more information from the residents.  We accumulated all the data.  Then this summer we were told by the EPA that if we do not have the original construction list from June 1975 when the system was installed, we cannot say we have 100% certainty what the material is.  That is why we have so many unknown listed. 

Our Service Line inventory contains
0 lead
3 Galvanized requiring replacement
33 
Non-Lead

94
unknown material
Historically, the material coming from the curb stops to the home is usually the same material. We are currently going through our old files in the storage room looking for the documentation to prove that the service line was plastic. If we find the construction list, we will be able to update our 94 unknowns to plastic in our report for next year. The letter attached is from the Minnesota Department of Health and the EPA. Please know we are doing everything we can to find the original documents to switch the 94 unknowns to Non-lead.  URL to our website is: https://harrismn.com/recent-news 
Shannon Geier

City Clerk, clerk@harrismn.com
43970 Ginger Avenue • P.O. Box 111 • Harris, MN  55032

Phone: 651-674-7546 

Fax:  651-674-2535
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